PLAY Executive Board Meeting Sunday, February 20th, 2022 7 PM – City Hall

In attendance – Chris Fleek, Shreve Parsley, Pat McGowan, Stuart Spronk, Debbie Aidas, Justin Slocum and Brent Siegel

- Field Allocation for spring and summer 2022
- P.L.A.Y. Scholarships Currently offer 3 \$500 scholarships per year.
 - Discussion about offering 4 scholarships @ \$1000/yr
 - Motion passed new scholarship quantity and \$ among for 2022
- Spring/Summer Update
 - Debbie reported on registration numbers comparing 2021 to 2022 expected numbers
- Fall/Winter Update
 - Discussion around a boys volleyball offering
 - Lakeville, Eastview and a few other orgs offer a boys program
 - Program (Shreve) will explore options for boys volleyball within P.L.A.Y.
- PCA Update
- Anti-Bullying Project Update
 - Groups met again and discussed the possibility of orgs having athletes wear a patch on uniform so we all have the same use of anti-bullying message.

Next Meeting – Feb 20th @ 6:30 PM – City Hall